
                                          GOVERNING BOARD AGENDA ITEM  

                                           AMPHITHEATER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 10 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

DATE OF MEETING: September 24, 2019 

 

TITLE: Award of Contracts for Athletic Equipment and Supplies Based Upon Responses 

to Request for Bid (RFB) 08-14-2019 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 

Request for Bid 08-14-2019 was e-mailed to 149 vendors and published on the District’s website.  This 

solicitation requested pricing for as needed/as required athletic equipment and supplies.  Fifteen vendors 

responded with responsive bids.  The vendors could bid on one item of the market basket, or as many items as 

they wish.   

 

The solicitation document allowed for an award to multiple vendors by awarding individual line items of the 

market basket to the lowest bidder (see attached tabulation).  The recommendation for award of each line item 

is as follows: 

 

    Buddy’s All-Star’s Inc. – Items 1-6, 8-9, 14, 16-29 

    BSN Sports – Items 10, 12-13, 15 

    Riddell All American – Item 7 

    The Shop – Item 11 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is the recommendation of the Administration that the Governing Board determine that a single award is not 

advantageous to the District and award multiple contracts to BSN Sports, Buddy’s All-Star’s Inc., Riddell-All 

American, and The Shop based on their bid responses to RFB 08-14-2019.   

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY: 
 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Scott Little, Chief Financial Officer                                                                          Date:  September 9, 2019 
 

 

 

________________________________ 

 Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 


